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Dear teachers, 
  
We at the Greater Edwards Aquifer Alliance (GEAA) hope that this new 
semester has gotten off to a great start for you and  your students! We wanted to 

tell you about a fantastic opportunity for free CPE credits. 
  
GEAA is one of the many organizations who have partnered together to host 
the WATER Symposium, which will be held at Trinity University from Sunday, 

February 14th to Tuesday, February 16th. This free conference will bring over 36 
presenters to talk about water from many different disciplines: science,  history, 

law, poetry, music, politics, fashion, architecture... and the list goes on. This will 
be a truly unique symposium, and we hope that you will be able to attend! 
(Monday the 15th is President's Day, so many of you will not be teaching that 
day.) For more information about the session's presenters, you can visit 
the WATER Symposium website. 
  

Trinity University will give one CPE credit for each hour of your attendance - 
they'll have a sign-in form and certificates on-site. Please forward this email on to 
any of your colleagues who may be interested in this opportunity. 
  
In other news, we have learned of a grant that may be of interest to you: 
  

America's Greenest School Contest 
A grant of approximately $20,000 plus a hybrid school bus and green audit by a 
LEED-accredited professional will be given to a K-12 school nominated by its 
students for efforts to make it a greener place.... 

Deadline: March 8, 2010 

Posted: January 28, 2010 

  
As always, please contact me if we at GEAA can be of service to you and your 
students. 
  
Have a lovely day, 
Elena 

  
Elena Serna 

Special Projects Coordinator 
210-320-1457 
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